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Subject:   FCC file number 0525-EX-PL-2008
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please provide the description of the operation to be conducted and its purpose in more details.

This marine navigation radar is similar to the radar found on LPD ships, but the radar raw data is useful
for more general radar processing activities.   Raytheon will utilize the radar output to test ship navigation
processing software, network distribution of radar data, and processing of radar data in navigation
consoles.   

Please provide the name and phone number of the point of contact person from U.S. Navy

Nestor Romero
PMS 317 PMR San Diego
Spawar Systems Center Pacific
Code 53624, Innovations in Collaboration & Engineering
858.522.4378 (desk)
858.775.5042 (cell)
nestor.e.romero@navy.mil


